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July 9, 2014 
 
 
To whom it may concern; 
 
 
RE: 4 Adams St Peaks Island, ME 
 
Please accept this letter as a confirmation that Abatement Professionals was hired by Lionel Plante Associates, 
Inc. to conduct a renovation / demolition impact survey at the residence located at 4 Adams St, Peaks Island, 
Maine. 
 
The object of this survey is to sample suspect materials that may contain asbestos before any renovations / 
demolition is started. 
 
 Suspect flooring material was discovered within the kitchen area, samples were collected and sent to 

EMSL in South Portland, ME. All samples were found to contain NO asbestos. 
 
Therefore, as of today July 9, 2014 the property has been cleared of any potential asbestos and ready for the 
next phase of development. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact my office at 207-773-1276 ex 204. 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
Kyle Rickett   
Vice President 
 
Enclosures 
 
KR/ser 
 


